Greetings,

I write to apply for the vacant position on the SCANZ committee.

At present I am free from Baronial commitment (after having been a local Officer for 4.5 of the last 5 years) and as such, I would be able to devote my time to the role. I have the chance to do more than I am, and would like the opportunity to do so.

I am hoping to come in with fresh eyes, to learn how SCANZ functions and what challenges are faced, in order to do my part in helping these be met, and help move things forward.

My own experience as a member of the Southron Gaard Barony includes the aforementioned time spent as an Officer, marshalling both Heavy and Rapier combat, and the running of (and helping in the running of) several local events over the past few years.

Thank you for your consideration

regards

Elena Sophia di Luciano de Medici

(Niamh Winters)

